
If your Jane loom is one of the first series, it may have a problem that easily can be solved. 
 
The new shaft side that we use on the Jane has a hole that is a bit slippery if it is connected to the 
old type of cord that we used on our table looms (left at the picture below). Therefore the knots 
can go loose.  
 
In the newer series of the Jane we use a different type of cord (right at the picture below) that 
solves the problem. If you want to replace the cords on your Jane, please let us know if it is a 40 
or 70 cm Jane and we’ll send you new cords.  

 
 
Another problem that may occur is that the cords coming loose from the rollers: When many shafts 
are lifted and the woven fabric is close to the shafts, this will pull on the shafts that should stay 
down. The elastic cords should keep those shafts down.  
 
In the first series of the Jane looms these elastic cords did not pull them down as strong as they 
do now, and if the shafts are lifted a bit, the shaft cords will lose their tension and may come out of 
their rollers. More tension on the elastic cords solves this problem, although it will make the 
toggles a bit heavier to operate. 
 
The easiest way to increase the tension of the elastic cords is to shorten them by making a new 
knot at one of the ends, as you did when you assembled the loom. But if you want to have new 
elastic cords of the right length, we will send them. Let us know the width of your Jane loom. 
 


